THE TRANSPORT FOR GREATER MANCHESTER (LIGHT RAPID TRANSIT SYSTEM)

(TRAFFORD PARK EXTENSION) ORDER 2016

BOROUGH OF TRAFFORD (WARREN BRUCE ROAD, TRAFFORD PARK)

(TEMPORARY ONE WAY TRAFFIC) ORDER 2018 – Ref TPL 0083
NOTICE IS HEREBY GIVEN that pursuant to the provisions of Article 42 of The Transport for Greater Manchester (Light Rapid Transit System) (Trafford Park Extension) Order 2016, Transport for Greater Manchester (TfGM) intends to make a Temporary Traffic Regulation Order, the effect of which is to introduce one way traffic working as follows:-

One-way traffic
	Column 1

Road Name and length
	Column 2

Direction of Travel

	Warren Bruce Road, Trafford Park between Village Circle and a point 100 metres south of its junction with Trafford Wharf Road
	from its junction with Village Circle to a point 100 metres south of its junction with Trafford Wharf Road, a northerly direction


The reason for the Order is to safely facilitate carriageway and tramway construction works at the junction of Warren Bruce Road and Village Circle associated with the Metrolink Extension.
The alternative route for southbound traffic is via Trafford Wharf Road, Waterside, Wharfside Way and Village Circle.
The Order will come into operation on the 28th August 2018 and is expected to remain in force for a period of approximately 12 weeks or until the safe completion of the works. 
Dated:  9th day of August 2018
Transport for Greater Manchester

2 Piccadilly Place,

Manchester

M1 3BG
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